
 
Easington Church of England Primary School 

Happy, healthy and fulfilled Friday 27th January 2017  
 Dates for your diary  – details to follow 

Fri 3
rd
 Feb Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play Ms Lilley’s 

class 9-10a.m.   
Tues 7

th
 Feb Safer Internet Day  - assembly for parents 9a.m. – 

see opposite  
Wed 8

th
 Feb Worship at St. Mary’s 9.30a.m. 

Wed 8
th
 Feb  Cinema evening 4.45p.m.- 6p.m. 

Thurs 9
th
 Feb Mr Appleby’s class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. all 

welcome 
Thurs 9

th
 Feb  Parents Curriculum Evening 5 p.m.  

Thurs 16
th
 Feb  Bend the Rules day  

Fri 17
th
 Feb  Celebration worship 1.45p.m. parents and families 

welcome 
Fri 17

th
 Feb School closes for half-term break 

Mon 27
th
 Feb  School re-opens 

Wed 1
st
 Mar Worship at St. Mary’s 9.30a.m. 

Thurs 2
nd

 Mar World Book Day  
Fri 3

rd
 Mar Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play Ms Lilley’s 

class 9-10a.m.   
Wed 8

th
 March Mrs Hetherington’s/Miss Swan’s class Collective 

Worship 9.15a.m. all welcome 
Fri 10

th
 March  Spring Coffee afternoon 2.30p.m 

Wed 15
th
 Mar Worship at St. Mary’s 9.30a.m. 

Wed 22
nd

 Mar Someone Special lunch 
Thurs 3

rd
 Mar Miss Wiseman’s class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. 

all welcome 
Mon 27

th
 Mar Parental Consultation meetings YR/2/4/6  

Tues 28
th
 Mar  Parental Consultation meetings Y1/3/5 

Fri 31
st
 Mar  Celebration worship 1.45p.m. parents and families 

welcome 
Wed 5

th
 April Lent Service St Mary’s 2.15 p.m.  

Wed 5
th
 April Discos – YR/1/2 4.45-5.45p.m. Y3/4/5/6 6-7p.m. 

Thurs 6
th
 April Ms Lilley’s class Collective Worship 9.15a.m. all 

welcome 
Fri 7

th
 April  Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play Ms Lilley’s 

class 9-10a.m.   
Fri 7

th
 April Non-uniform day (in aid of School Fund) 

Fri 7
th
 April School closes for Easter break 

Star Pupils  

Jupiter  Ben Syson 
Neptune Skye Harrison 

Saturn Izzy Rutherford 

Mercury  Amie Davidson 

Pluto  Esme McGee 

Pupils Pupil Layla Burnip / Amelie Stobart 

Sportsperson of the week Anabelle Osborne 

Mrs Swift’s Special Book Skye Harrison 

Writer of the week Elise Embleton 

Attendance  

Jupiter 98.5 

Neptune 93.2 

Saturn 98.0 

Mercury 92.9 

Pluto 99.1 

FROG group Lesotho fundraising 
On the reverse of this week’s newsletter you will find the 
letter we received from Lesotho Durham Link following our 
donation of £108.00. It is amazing that our children have 
given hope to other children they have necver met.  
Mrs. Swift 
. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

With God all things are possible  Matthew 19:26 

The theme of our Collective Worship this week continues 
to be Saints and how they change lives. 
 
House Team morning – Tuesday 24

th
 January 2017  

On Tuesday our children enjoyed working with their House 
Team friends. During the morning each team (Aidan, 
Bede, Cuthbert and Oswald) learned more about an 
endangered animal which was chosen by their House 
Team captain. House Team activities are very special as 
they give our children the opportunity to work with children 
in other classes and it is truly amazing to see our oldest 
children working and supporting our youngest children. 
Mrs Swift 
 
Family Friday/Stay and Play  
We look forward to welcoming parents and family 
members into school on Friday for our next Family 
Friday/Stay and Play event.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for parents and family members to work 
alongside their children in school. We ask that parents and 
family members wait on the school yard until invited into 
school – it is always very busy at this time of the day. We 
also ask that you sign in on the class lists provided. Our 
School Nurse, Kelly, will be available from 9.30am to 
speak with any parents who have health concerns about   
their children.  We look forward to seeing you next Friday. 
 
Safer Internet Day 
Here at Easington CofE Primary School we take e-safety 
very seriously. As part of our programme of e-safety 
education we would like to invite parents and family 
members to an assembly on Safer Internet day  - Tuesday 
7

th
 February 9a.m. During the assembly we will share 

some information about how to keep your children safe on 
line and our children will share some of the key messages 
linked to e-safety. I would be grateful if you complete and 
return the slip below to indicate whether you will be 
attending the assembly and return to school by Tuesday 
31

st
 January. Thank you in advance for your support.  

 
Supporting learning at home 
As not all children have access to Lexia (and we are soon 
to do the same with Mathletics) please find below links to 
two websites where you will find resources to support your 
child’s learning at home.  

 http://www.apps4primaryschools.co.uk This 
website directs you to apps which will support 
learning in different areas.  

 http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/websites/4_11 is the 
home page of the BBC learning website for 4-11 
year olds. 

  
We do hope you find these links useful. If you have any 
specific concerns about areas of learning please contact 
your child’s teacher who may be able to recommend some 
other resources.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safer Internet Day Assembly for parents – Tuesday 7th February 9a.m. 
 

Name of child(ren):                                                                                     Year group(s) 
 
I/we will/will not (please delete) be attending the Safer Internet Day assembly.  

trust, thankfulness, hope, friendship, forgiveness 

http://www.apps4primaryschools.co.uk/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/schools/websites/4_11
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Lesotho letter 

 


